



CAPRI ECHO

November 23, 2022

Newsletter for the Rotary Club of Kelowna Capri Edited by John Mullock

Our website: https://caprirotary.ca/

President Carola Spek Vice President John Mullock President Elect Carola Spek
Treasurer Lockie Bracken



Dec 1 TBA Dec 8 TBA Dec 15 TBA

Dec 22 Club Christmas Party

Dec 29 Year End Break

Jan 5 Still Recovering from Holidays?

LAST WEEK'S MEETING

No recording of meeting.

SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE THERE'S SIGNS

My therapist ...

My therapist told me to finish things I started.

Today I finished 2 bottles of wine and a cake.

I feel better already.







Sheriff John likes to amuse the member of the club so that while they are laughing, or busy thinking, he is picking their pockets, This week he went for the names of locations in BC by providing them with a verbal clue. For example, an "overcooked honey pollinator" became "Burnaby" or "Beyond Hope" led to "Spuzzam". It was a profitable venture.



Rotary Foundation – Nothing new from the Foundation this week.



Environmental Service Project –

Lockie has been busy on the Pollinator Highway Project. The current plan is to develop a pollinator garden as part of the DeHart Community Park upgrade. In addition to planting a garden we hope to place a gazebo there so that the public can rest to enjoy their surroundings and shelter from inclement weather.



The project will involve the purchase of materials and considerable labour in its construction. A grant application has been sent to City Parks. At the same time other area Rotary Clubs and groups are to be encouraged to assist in its development.



Christmas Party – the RC Kelowna Capri Christmas Party is scheduled for December 22nd at the Kelowna Curling Club. We will be ordering off the menu and purchasing drinks from their bar.

Rotary District 5060 Websites -

New District Website

https://rotary5060.org/

Videos

https://vimeo.com/rotary5060

End Polio

https://www.endpolio.org/resource-center

Pollinator Highway

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50005/sitepag e/pollinator-highway-project

TRUSTED HOUSE SITTERS

Peter Schultz happened to be visiting with us this meeting and the topic of exchanging houses with foreign travelers came up. He mentioned that he has used an organization called Trusted House Sitters and been very satisfied with the results. If you are interested why not check them out at

https://www.trustedhousesitters.com/

THIS WEEK'S REGULAR MEETING



Thursday November 24th, 2022

We meet at the Welton Arms Craft Beer and Restaurant. 890 Clement Ave #304, Kelowna, BC



Our meeting at the Welton Arms last week

The Welton Arms meeting area was pleasant but does suffer from some drawbacks including a lengthy climb up a stair to the room and noise from the pub patrons below.

HUMOUR





Your relatives coming to visit if you win the Powerball...



GUEST SPEAKER

The speaker this week was Jenna Stea who is with a UBCO group studying the development of Pollinator Gardens. She presented a quick overview of their findings.

GALLERY

This week I got interested in black-and- white photography. B&W images are easy to obtain simply by removing the colour in our digital images during post-processing, but it is the composition of the picture that still challenges the photographer.



Scotland 5/n by Emden09 (Germany)



Nirit 91 by Flyy1 (Israel)



Fruit Bat by Hidarine Images (UK)

ADVERTISING

Ron Becker FIC, RHU Financial Security Advisor

Phone: (250) 862-3959
Fax: (250) 862-8959
Email: ronbecker@telus.net

110 - 565 Bernard Ave.
Kelowna, BC V1Y 8R4

Licenced Assistant: Darcy Letendre ACS AIAA Phone: (778) 363-3168
Email: darcyletendre@telus.net